

www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

August 30, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

To the Honorable Ald. Willie L. Hines, Jr. Common Council President City Hall – Room 205

Dear Ald. Hines:

This is to confirm that on August 27, 2004 Roberto Caban took his oath of office and is now duly qualified to serve as a reappointed member of the Deferred Compensation Board to serve a term to expire the third Tuesday in April, 2006.

Sincerely,

CAROLYN HILL ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk

cc: Roberto Caban
Deferred Compensation Board
Ethics Board
FN 040289

CHR/khm Oaths04.doc

| STATE OF |
|--|
| County of |
| The undersigned who has been reappointed to the office of |
| DEFERRED COMPENSATION BOARD |
| but has not yet entered upon the duties thereof, swears that he will support the constitution of the United States and the constitution of the State of Wisconsin, and will faithfully discharge the duties of said office to the best of his ability. |
| Subscribed and sworn to before me this 27th day of around the form the form of |
| CITY CLERK/ |